

f efmpa

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

The Official Newsletter of Marcel Pagnol French School Abuja



PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS FROM CORONA VIRUS

- Wash your hands regularly
- Cough or sneeze using your elbow or a handkerchief
- Use a handkerchief once and make dispose of it
- Avoid shaking hands while greeting - social distancing



Activities for the month of October

Public Holiday - 1 October 2020

Les élections

1st term MID-TERM break From friday 16 october after classes till monday 2 November 2020 in the morning We are delighted to welcome you and especially your children to this new school year! Like other years, we will strive to lead our students towards academic and personal success.

This year we welcome among us Mr. Alain Chassard, the new principal of the school, Mrs. Hélène Hurteau-Flamand, the new resident teacher in the CM1 class, Mrs. Claire Enjuanes, the new resident teacher in the CM2 class and Mr. Guillaume Morel, the new resident teacher in the CM2 class. We would like to inform you that we have also welcomed new families to the school and we hope to get them involved in the different projects of this beautiful establishment.

This month of September which was the month of the beginning of the school year started with several information meetings for parents from September 2nd, 2020. These meetings assured everyone of the readiness of the school to physically reopen while respecting the health protocols.

A delegation from the Nigerian authorities came to visit the school for health inspection. This went well and the school was congratulated for the effective implementation of the sanitary measures. This visit was followed by that of the French Ambassador Mr. Jérôme Pasquier who stated that he has strongly followed our reopening request to the Nigerian authorities.

The 2020/21 school year started with the distance learning. In the course of the month, the management of the establishment sent the information concerning the planned educational changes.

Nevertheless, the teams continue to prepare for the reopening of the school.

We wish you a splendid school year!